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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 18th May 2018 
 

Dear All, 
 
Assessment Week 
Year 6 have completed their National Curriculum tests this week. They have been positive throughout and 
completely given of their best, we have all been immensely proud of them. Mrs Parsons sent them a card 
on Monday, which said: ‘Remember all of those AMAZING skills that you all have, that the tests don’t 
show. You are all fantastic!’ A sentiment shared by us all. 
 
Morning ‘drop off’ 
For parents of children in Years 1-6, please can we kindly ask that any messages are left with the member 
of staff on the door and that all children enter the school through the main children’s entrance.  
 
We completely understand that there will be times when you will need to speak to the class teacher, and if 
this is the case, please ask at the door.  
 
Reception children only should continue to be taken round to Diamond Class where, as part of their early 
years provision, parents and carers should have access to the class teacher. 
Thank you so much for your co-operation with this – the start of day is a particularly busy time.  
 
As always please can we emphasise that you are always welcome to share any concerns with the school so 
that they hopefully can be allayed as soon as possible. 
 
Term Dates: 
We have now updated our school term dates for 2018-19 following some Dorset County Council 
amendments. Please remember to update your diaries with these new dates. 
 
Lunchtime: 
We are introducing a new texting system to inform parents when children are struggling to eat their Hot 
School meal. The Midday Supervisors work hard to encourage all children to eat / try as much food as 
possible. However, on those occasions when there is very little is eaten, we feel that it is important that 
you are forewarned.  
 
Drumming Tutition: 
We have received confirmation that two children so far are interested in the drumming tuition that was so 
wonderfully demonstrated in last week’s assembly. Please let us know if there is any other further interest 
by Friday 25th May. 
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Royal Wedding Party 
What a wonderful community event we enjoyed together. Once again huge thanks to: 

 ASSA for giving their time and energy to provide the event.  

 the staff team for organising creative games with a wedding theme. 

 Miss Scott and Dance Crew for providing entertainment 

 Steve at Oxford Bakery for allowing 8 of our children to join him to prepare and cook 100 Scones. 

They had the most amazing experience. Please look at our website for photos of this event. 

 our supportive community members for joining in the fun! 

 A Special thanks to Vic Richard and the Church and Bishops Caundle Parish Council who generously 

funded the event. 

It is so lovely that so many people contribute positively towards our school. It was the perfect end to a very 
busy week. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
All Saints 
 
 
 
Letters Home: 
 

 What’s on this Week W/C 21st May 

 Update School Term Dates 2018-19  

 Bishops Caundle Church Family Service 20.05.18 
 
 
 


